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        4th June 2015 
Dear parents, 
 
Parentmail – 4th June 2015 
We have had a fantastic week with excellent visits from the “Aldbury morris 
dancers” and Chris Carter the iPad consultant, along with talks from local friends of 
the school. 
 
Every child now has a culture challenge envelope.  We are hoping that we will all work 
together to tick most of the boxes by the beginning of July.  Do keep evidence in the 
wallets of any tickets, postcards, photos etc. 
 
Tomorrow is the final of the Poetry Competition.  The Arts Ambassadors have been 
impressed by the standard of entries this year. 
 
There is an exhibition in the hall of old Little Gaddesden photos – do feel free to pop 
in and look at them after school.  Photos from this week will be on the website 
shortly. 
 
Class 4 – The Mousetrap Theatre & British Museum 
If you haven’t already returned your permission slip and payment to the office, please 
ensure you do so tomorrow.  Can we please also draw your attention to the fact that 
we will arrive back at Berkhamsted station at 19.45pm. 
 
Inter-Village Sports – Friday 3rd July 
Please see attached letter from “The Friends” outlining the Inter Village Sports 
event. 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
ICT 
We are renewing our records for next year and would ask that you please sign and 
return the attached form to the school.  We do have an expectation that parents and 
children use the internet responsibly and safety at home as part of our wider 
community. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Charis Geoghegan 
Headteacher 


